
Friday, April 16, 2021 
Happy Friday 4-H Families,  
  
Please see the announcements below for events happening in the next week. Email blasts can be found on the 
4-H Newsletter & Updates page on the El Paso County, CSU Extension Website. Scroll down and find them by 
date.  

  
 

Topics Covered this Week:  

• 4/16 Deadline Market Goat/Sheep Tag-In Sign Up (Tag – In will be on 5/8) 

• 4/17 Mock Dog Show 

• 4/17 Calhan Vaccine Clinic hosted by EPC Public Health 

• 4/18 Livestock Buyer’s Clinic 

• 4/19 Deadline CINCH Scholarship Application 

• 4/19 Virtual Horse Nutrition Seminar 

• 4/20 Horse Project Seminar: Biggest Mistakes Made in the Show Pen 

 

Announcements/Reminders 
 

April 16: Deadline – Goat/Sheep Tag – In Sign Up  
Any youth member that plans on showing market goat or sheep at county fair must complete the survey 

and carefully review all required steps. 

 

See P. 5 of the April Newsletter for a link to the survey and all required steps in detail 
 
 
April 17: Mock Dog Show 

There will be a mock dog show on Saturday, April 17 at the El Paso County Fairgrounds! Check in will 

start at 9am. 

 

Please see P. 6 of the April Newsletter for a flyer, sign up link and more information!  

  
 
April 17: Calhan COVID-19 Free Vaccine Clinic at the EPC Fairgrounds 

This clinic is free and available to anyone 16 and older. There will be American Sign Language (ASL) 

interpreters as well as Spanish translators available.  

• 11am – 5pm at the El Paso County Fairgrounds (366 10th St., Calhan, CO 80808) 

• By appointment ONLY 

• Click here for the flyer which includes a sign up link for appointments 

 
 
April 18: Livestock Buyers Clinic 

Calling all youth enrolled in market livestock projects to attend the Buyer’s Clinics, hosted by the El 

Paso County Sale Committee! First clinic to take place on Sunday, April 18 from 2pm – 5pm at 

Swink Hall, El paso County Fairgrounds.  

https://elpaso.extension.colostate.edu/4-h-news/
https://elpaso.extension.colostate.edu/wp-content/uploads/sites/44/2021/04/April-2021-Newsletter.pdf
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Please see P. 6 of the April Newsletter for a sign up link and more information!  

 
 
April 19: CINCH Scholarship Application Deadline 

CINCH Jeans and Shirts has signed an agreement to sponsor the 2021 El Paso County Fair! As part of 

that sponsorship agreement they will be awarding (2) 4-H scholarships this year. Each scholarship will 

be for $1,250. One scholarship will be awarded to a 4-Her enrolled in Tabletop (General/FCS/STEM) 

projects. The other will be awarded to a 4-Her in an Animal Project.  Click here for the flyer.  

Find a link to the scholarship application here: 

https://www.elpasocountyfair.com/p/getconnected/scholarships 

 
 

 

April 19: Virtual Horse Nutrition Seminar  
Join us for a virtual equine nutrition educational seminar on Monday, April 19 at 6:30pm!  

Please see P. 7 of the April Newsletter for a sign up link and more information!  
 

 

April 20: Horse Project Seminar: Biggest Mistakes Made in the Show Pen 
We are inviting all youth in the horse project to attend an educational seminar on Tuesday, April 20 at 

7pm at Kit Carson Riding Club.  

Please see P. 7 of the April Newsletter for a sign up link and more information!  

 
 

Have a great weekend,  
 
Karla Wiesner 
4-H Program Assistant 
Colorado State University Extension 
Karla.Wiesner@colostate.edu 
719.520.7698 

 

https://elpaso.extension.colostate.edu/wp-content/uploads/sites/44/2021/04/April-2021-Newsletter.pdf
https://elpaso.extension.colostate.edu/wp-content/uploads/sites/44/2021/04/CINCH-Scholarship-Graphic.pdf
https://www.elpasocountyfair.com/p/getconnected/scholarships
https://elpaso.extension.colostate.edu/wp-content/uploads/sites/44/2021/04/April-2021-Newsletter.pdf
https://elpaso.extension.colostate.edu/wp-content/uploads/sites/44/2021/04/April-2021-Newsletter.pdf
mailto:Karla.Cortez@colostate.edu

